
Dear Tribal Member: 
 
In June 2001, the Seneca-Cayuga General Council passed a Resolution to divide money 

received from the Tribal Enterprises and Businesses into 4 separate accounts. 
a) 60% - per cap fund 
b) 15% - education fund 
c) 15% - social services fund 
d) 10% - tribal operation account 

In 2002 General Council Meeting, a Per Cap Committee was appointed to formulate a 
plan to make per cap payments.  It was also the consensus of the General Council to have a 
payment before Christmas of this year.  In order to abide by this decision the Per Cap Committee 
has decided to pay the adults and to hold the minor’s money in an interest bearing account.  As 
soon as all the details are worked out a final plan will be presented to you.  Any adult that so 
chooses, may opt to leave his/her share in the interest bearing account with the minors. Please fill 
out a form each child and adult member of the Seneca-Cayuga Tribe.  Tribal members 
enrolled as of June 1, 2002 will be eligible for this year’s distribution.  We also ask that you 
pass this information along to any Tribal members you may know. 

 
To prepare for this payment we need your current information.  Detach the form and mail 

immediately to the Seneca-Cayuga Tribe, P.O. Box 1283, Miami, OK 74355 Attention: Per Cap 
Committee. 

   PLEASE PRINT IN INK 
 

  
_____Yes, I want to receive my check from the Seneca-Cayuga per cap payment. 
_____No, don’t send my per cap check, hold my money in the interest bearing account. 
 
Name:_________________________________ Maiden Name:________________________
 
Minor Child:____________________________ Date of Birth:_________________________
 
Tribal Enrollment #:______________________ SS #:____________/________/__________
 
Telephone #:______________________________________________home/work/message
 
Mailing Address:_____________________________________________________________
 
___________________________________________________________________________
 
 
Signature:____________________________________ Date:_________________________
 
Non-Member Parent/Guardian:_________________________________________________
 
 
TO BE CONSIDERED FOR THIS PER CAP PAYMENT, THIS FORM MUST BE 
RETURNED TO THE PER CAP COMMITTEE BY NOVEMBER 20TH, 2002. 
 


